March 2025 Volume 2025 ~ Issue 03



Dance News

Glenda's Dance Center ~ 1321 Kentucky Ave., St. Cloud., FL 34769

www.glendasdance.com

Hi GDC Families!!

We are rolling to our recital date pretty fast now! Time will fly between now and May 31st!!! Just wanted to send a few reminders on things to come....



- <u>1</u>: March tuition is due. If you are on Auto-Pay, those payments will be ran tomorrow, March 1st.
- 2: There are quite a few delinquent tuition accounts. I will be sending out reminders very soon if you are one of them. .
- **3**: Your dancer(s) cannot participate in our recitals if your tuition account isn't up to date. You are welcome to view your tuition account 24/7 using your online accounts! If you don't know how to log in, please come see me in the office at any time during open hours and I will be happy to assist you.
- 4: GDC will be closed for Spring Break on March 17-21st.
- 5: The recital notebook is being prepared and will be going out in a few weeks. This will detail everything about recital day and what will be happening! This includes tickets info, dressing room info, etc...
- <u>6</u>: Recital Day is booked for Saturday, May 31st at St. Cloud High School. Mark your calendars now!! Also our Christmas Show will be Saturday, December 7th in downtown St. Cloud. Times will be announced closer to the events. We also add more community, and Christmas shows as we are asked. But these 2 performances are a go! Details will be shared as event nears. We will also have a Picture Week during a week in May. Once that is set up, details will be shared as well. For the main Recital, costumes will be ordered. These payments will be due in November and distributed around April. Average cost of a costume is \$60 per class.
- Z: Registration for our upcoming 36th Summer Session will open on April 1st. All information and scheduling will be sent out and posted online, April 1st. We will also have our Summer camps open for registration at that time as well. This includes our main camp and all the mini ones!
- 8: Registration for our 2025-26 season will be available and posted mid June!

So bottom line, <u>TONS</u> of information will soon be sent your way!! Be sure to check your emails often in the next few months LOL!

Dancingly yours, Ms. Glenda

Newsletters: All prior newsletters are found on our website for easy reference.

Facebook: If you have Facebook...go to GDC's page and "like". Instagram: Glenda's Dance is now on Instagram (glendasdance). GDC App: Free Glenda's Dance Center App (Apple or Android).





